## BIROUL NAȚIONAL DE STATISTICĂ AL REPUBLICII MOLDOVA



## NATIONAL BUREAU OF STATISTICS OF THE REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA

Nr. 12-11/135	din 12.08.2010
La nr.	din

Mr. Paul CHEUNG, Director United Nations Statistics Division

## Dear Mr. Cheung,

On behalf of National Bureau of Statistics and from my side, I would like to congratulate UNSD with the award gained for "Improvement in Client Services" and hopefully there will be many more to come.

Furthermore, we would like to be added in the list together with other offices that congratulated you on this occasion.

Looking forward to fruitful cooperation.

Thank you for cooperation

Yours sincerely,

Lucia SPOIALA, General Director Amy

3